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IN REPLY REFER TO:
Personnel

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Hen, William Langer
United States Senate
Washington, D. C.

iy dear Senator Langer: MAR 11 1954
Thank you for your letter of Pebruary 17 transmitting the
communication you received from Mr., Joseph Fackineauw, Jr. in behalf

of Mr, Ralph M. Shane whom Mr, Packineau recommends for the position
of Superintendent of the Fort Berthold Agency.

Je are glad to advise you that lir., Shane has been selected
as Superintendent at Fort Berthold. He will assume this position
effective March 14,

In accordance with your request, ilir. Packineau's letter to
you is enclosed,

Sincerely yours,

Ly

(Sgd) W. BARTON GREENWOUD
m“ Commissioner

inclosure
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